
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

School Lunches 

Please remember to 

book school lunches 

for after half term 

so we can give 

numbers to Mrs 

Murphy. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Monday, 7th June – staff development day 

Tuesday, 8th June - school reopens 

Wednesday, 9th June - siblings and class photographs. 

Thursday, 17th June - staff and parents meeting to discuss SRE 

Wednesday, 7th July – school sports enrichment day 

w/c Monday, 12th July – parent consultations 

Tuesday, 20th July – Y6 leavers party/ performance 

Wednesday, 21st July - FS graduation  

Thursday, 22nd July – school closes for the summer break an hour earlier than the normal 

staggered finish 

Thursday, 2nd September – school reopens 

 

Water Bottles 

 

In line with our 

healthy eating policy 

we request that only 

water is brought into 

school in water 

bottles. Juice is not 

permitted. 

 

Staffing News 

I would like to inform you all that 

after consideration, Mrs Thomas has 

taken the decision to leave Keelby 

and as such will not be returning but 

I’m sure you all join me in wishing her 

the best for the future. Acorn Class 

will continue to be taught by Mrs 

Briggs, Mrs Riley and Mrs Donnelly. 

 

Virtual Art Gallery 

Over this term, our curriculum focus 

has been Art. Unfortunately, we are 

still unable to invite you in to school 

to see the outstanding work that 

your children have produced. 

However, we have created a virtual 

art gallery tour and the link will be 

on class Dojo for you to view it. 

Hopefully you will be as amazed with 

the quality of the work as we are! 

 

 

Sex and Relationships 

Education (SRE) 

On 22nd June, 2021 Big 

Talk Education will be 

coming into school to 

deliver SRE across all year 

groups. Prior to this, on 

17th June at 6pm, there will 

be a staff and parents 

meeting to discuss the 

content of these sessions. 

A zoom link will be sent out 

for parents to attend the 

meeting. 

 

Photographs 

Sibling and class 

photographs will be taken 

on Wednesday, 9th June. 
 

 


